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December 19, 2023

Low Carbon Fuel Standard Program
California Air Resources Board
1001 | Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: Public Comment Letter Response
Berry Petroleum Company, LLC
Innovative Crude Oil Application

LCFS Program:

This letter is written in response to the public comment letter received on December 12, 2023, during
the open public comment period for Berry Petroleum Company’s (‘Berry’s”) Innovative Crude Oil
Application under LCFS. It is Berry’s belief that no revision to the submitted Innovative Crude Oil

Application is warranted in response to the public comment letter received.

Pursuant to LCFS Regulation, Section 95489(c)(3)(B), Application Approval Process, “Only comments
related to potential factual or methodological errors may be considered.” Furthermore, Berry's project
type (e.g., solar electricity generation) is eligible as specified in Section 95489(c)(1)(A)3, and the
comment letter provided is not relevant to Berry’s project and does not include project-specific
“potential factual or methodological errors”.

Please contact me at (661) 204-9236 or by email if any additional information is needed.
Sincerely,
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Raymond Rodrigu
VP HSE
rrodriguez@bry.com

cc: via email

Rui Chen, CARB

Narges Manavi, CARB

Maryam Ostovar, CARB

Marian Hargis, Berry Corporation
Shamim Reza, Berry Corporation
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